COPMGRR Comments

	COPMGRR Number
	048
	COPMGRR Title
	Related to NPRR1039, Replace the Term MIS Public Area with ERCOT Website

	
	

	Date
	November 13, 2020

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Amy Lofton

	E-mail Address
	Amy.Lofton@ercot.com 

	Company
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	512-248-3904

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Not Applicable


	Comments


ERCOT submits these comments to COPMGRR048 to correct a date in the Business Case.  
	Market Rules Notes


None
	Revised Cover Page Language


	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	Business Case
	As of January 1, 2021, ERCOT will no longer support a public section of the MIS, and will instead post publicly available information to the ERCOT website.  Additionally, ERCOT has changed the format of delivering the ERCOT Market Information List (EMIL) from an Excel Spreadsheet to a Web Interface. Therefore, the reference to the tabs needs to be removed.


	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None
PRR_Template.doc
Page 2 of 2
PRR_Template.doc
Page 2 of 2
048COPMGRR-09 ERCOT Comments 111320
Page 1 of 1
PUBLIC

